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MEMORANDUM 

 

TO: Mayor and City Commission 
 

FROM: Arthur H. Sorey, III, City Manager 
 

VIA: David Scott, Director of Public Works 
 

DATE: Monday, November 21, 2022 
 
 

RE: Florida Power and Light Storm Secure Underground Program Overview 
(David E Scott, Director of Public Works)) 
 
 

BACKGROUND 
ANALYSIS: 

Florida Power and Light's (FPL) Storm Secure Underground Program, 
launched in 2018, is one of the ways FPL is working to enhance the 
reliability of service to customers. The program replaces overhead 
neighborhood power lines with underground lines to improve resiliency 
during hurricanes and severe weather and enhance reliability during day-
to-day conditions. 
 
Florida Power and Light (FPL) will give a brief presentation on the Storm 
Secure Underground Program and the work in North Miami Beach. 

  

FISCAL/BUDGETARY 
IMPACT: 
 

There will be no anticipated expenditure. 
 

RECOMMENDATION: N/A 

 

ATTACHMENTS: 1. Florida Power and Light's (FPL) Storm Secure Underground Program 

Presentation 

 


